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Research Analysis 

 

HB 1263 allows, beginning January 1, 2018, any reserve peace officer who has completed the 

two-hundred-forty-hour reserve peace officer certification program and is hired by a law 

enforcement agency as a full-time peace or police officer to be eligible to attend a three-hundred-

sixty-hour basic full-time training academy to become certified as a full-time peace or police 

officer. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1263, as introduced, has no fiscal or revenue considerations for the state.  

 

Prepared By: Kristina King 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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